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22 STATE HOUSE STATION 
AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333 

Senator James Dill, Chair, 
Representative Margaret O'Neil, Chair 
Joint Standing Committee on Agriculture Conservation and Forestry 
100 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333 

Dear Senator Dill and Representative O'Neil, 

AMANDA E. BEAL 

COMMISSIONER 

In accordance with Title 12 MRS §1849, sub-§4, the Commissioner is required to submit to the 
jurisdictional committee a detailed proposed budget of expenditures from the Public Reserved 
Lands Management Fund, by January 15 of each odd year for the upcoming biennial budget. A 
detailed proposal is attached for your review. 

Please consider that the attached proposal represents the Bureau's initiatives regarding allocation 

from the Fund for the upcoming biennium during a period of much uncertainty due to challenges 
in timber markets and other realities of the COVID-19 pandemic. Our team is carefully tracking 
revenue and expenditures on a regular basis and making any necessary reductions or adjustments 
accordingly. 

The Department looks forward to discussing the budgetary initiatives in further detail. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Beal 
Commissioner 
Department of Agriculture, Conservation, & Forestly 
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